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Davidson Police to Host Charity Remembrance Event 
 

DAVIDSON, N.C. – The Town of Davidson and its Police Department will sponsor a Charity 

Remembrance Event to honor the thirteen members of the United States military who lost their 

lives during the evacuation of American citizens from Afghanistan this summer. The event will 

be held at Spartan Park (13828 Beatties Ford Road, Huntersville) on Saturday, October 16, 2021 

at 9:00 a.m. and will include a special tribute to the fallen service members and a police-led 13 

lap walk/jog.  

 

Davidson police officer David Lee, a former United States Marine, noted, “As a fellow Marine 

and Iraq and Afghanistan combat veteran, I feel it’s important to stand up for my brothers and 

sisters and their family members. I want the family members of the fallen to know that American 

citizens stand beside them through these trying times.” 

 

Commemorative t-shirts will be available for preorder as well as purchase that day with profits 

being donated to the Operations First Response foundation, an organization which serves 

wounded military and their families. T-shirts are $25. 

 

For more information, contact Officer David Lee at dlee@townofdavidson.org. 

 

  

Want more information on what’s going on in Davidson? Be sure to visit our website often, 

follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram, and sign up for our eCrier email distribution list.    
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Located 20 miles north of Charlotte, N.C., Davidson is a small college town with engaged and 

active citizens who care deeply about their community. We believe in sustainable growth, 

substantial open space, racial and socioeconomic diversity, environmental stewardship and 

promoting the health and wellness of all of our citizens. We are the Environmental Protection 

Agency’s 2004 Smart Growth Award Winner for Overall Excellence in town planning and 

design, a 2011 recipient of a Centers for Disease Control Health Impact Assessment to Foster 

Community Design grant, 2013 winner of the North Carolina Chapter of the American Planning 

Association’s “Great Main Street” award, and home to one of the nation’s top liberal arts 

colleges. We are a pedestrian and bicycle-friendly town with a vibrant business district and a 

calendar full of community events; we welcome residents and visitors alike.  

 

For more about our town, visit www.townofdavidson.org. To sign up to receive information on 

town news and events, visit www.townofdavidson.org/eCrier. And remember - your information 

is safe with us. Senate Bill 182 ensures that, while local governments must provide copies of 

email distribution lists for public inspection, they do not have to provide copies of those lists to 

anyone under Public Records Law.    
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